
Sizewell C Brief – Anne Westover 

 

In terms of SZC (Sonya/Arthur copied in too) we had an informal meeting last evening: 

 

• We/Arthur has now asked EDF for full response to traffic consultation by mid next 

week with a view to meeting EDF on 30th November  (if we have time to process in 

between).  

• We/I have asked County and District councillor for advice on their ongoing officer 

input/support. 

• There are some very specific local concerns/objections which we need to consider 

further e.g. Post Office business and other residents especially Deed of Obligation, 

speeding and loss of parking. 

• We need to send final response to Government (too late for PINS) by 17th December 

on SZC project and impacts on WM 

• For the examination we sent in 8 reports, for 8 out of 10 of the deadlines including the 

last summary one, attached. 

• We (Sonya, Arthur, I) gave verbal evidence at five of the hearings 

• We need to consider the invite from AEPA to meet with Government Declan Burke 

on 29th November. 
 


